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Submission: An almost 20% increase in rates over 3 years should be considered unconscionable conduct on the councils
behalf. How a council can ask its ratepayers to part with hard earned after tax income of such a high increase is beyond reason.
Please do not allow Randwick council to pass such an exorbitant and excessive increase in rates.





